Thurston Summer Report June 2007

Casilla 207.11 Saptions Chile

There's Good News in Chile!

Dear friends and family,

This past March, we had the privilege of gathering together to celebrate and commemorate Integrity Ministries' 10th anniversary. What a wonderful event it was! Lina and I as well as our staff and volunteers had the opportunity to give thanks to the







Casilla 207-11, Santiago, Chile

E-mail: jim@thurston.cl Phone 011-562-274-2485

Our Chilean Office Staff

Lord for His guidance and provision over the past decade, as well as to look to Him in faith as we anticipate the exciting things He has in store for us in the future. We wish you could have been there with us! You can now view some photos of the Integrity Ministry anniversary retreat at: http://www.integrityministries.net/2007

During this time of celebration, through the donations and gifts of our ministry partners, we had the opportunity to expand our ministry by creating an office in our home. Our former family room has now been converted into an office where five new full-time staff members will be working out of each day: Paulo César, Mary Jane, Elías, Raúl, and Marisol. Our lunch table during the weekday is now filled with all these wonderful and eager faces ready to work for the Lord.



We are now reaching into Chile through radio. Lina has been given one free hour of radio time a week on one of the largest Christian radio stations in Chile, reaching almost point to point in the country. Her radio program is designed to reach out to women and provide them with positive advice to help transform them into Godly women.

Our team has been eagerly working on our new TV show called Wi-Fi: Your Free Connection to Heaven, which is directed towards youth. It will be broadcast over the Internet on our Web site. Our studio has been very busy with interviews and people coming and going for work on this program that is going to impact young lives.

Your prayers and investments in Missions works! Our statistics show us that our Web site has grown over 16% this past year. Some of the stories we receive each day are so compelling, so stunning. Annabella Chévez from Nicaragua wrote us a few weeks ago and said, "After more than 3 years of coming into your site, I have finally written to you. I want to thank you and the team at Integrity [Ministries] for keeping up the site. This site has been a great blessing in my life. Thanks to you I have been able to find the Lords answer to many of the problems in my life. I have found help and strength especially when everyone else has abandoned me. Please keep taking these blessings to all corners of the earth."

The new Web server is now up and running and spreading the Gospel into the whole world. We praise the Lord for the funds that where donated to purchase this new server. Thank you, Lord! Thanks for caring and for your prayers.

During the last six months, we were able to transfer hundreds of our old VHS tapes to DVD, updating our technology and saving our archives from deterioration. We are very grateful for the wonderful work Lara Lichten did to accomplish this task. She ended her half-year short-term volunteer missionary work with us in March and returned back to Sequim, Washington. We also want to thank her family and church for allowing her to come down and impact many people's lives during her stay.



Good news comes as a result of your prayers which makes it possible for Lina and I to be ministering in Chile. Your prayers accompany us in every place, at every turn, in every activity. It makes a difference! Thanks for your support, your encouragement, and your financial help that has made it possible for us to be part of this amazing investment in His Kingdom.

Blessings, + Lina